
 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting March 2022 

 AGM booked in for Thursday 19th May 2022, 6.30pm. Board Vacancies = 4 (1 retired 
Chair, 3 general members)  
Re-election: Rosalina Burrowes (Secretary), Sheree Mitchell.   

 Principal’s report highlights: College now has 3 Youth Ministers and the students 
have gravitated in positive manner, now knowing they have someone they can find 
quickly to talk to.  

 Uniform Representative from Lowes flying to Darwin from Perth in April to meet 
with College to discuss new uniforms. 

 The Board discussed the establishment of an MCC Community Engagement Group to 
replace the Parents & Friends Association which is no longer occurring. An EOI has 
been promoted on the MCC Community Facebook page. 

 MCC Board Chair recently presented to the MCC Leadership Team regarding the 
MCC Board role and purpose.  

 Annual Report and Annual Improvement Plan presented to the Board. 
 The MCC Board acknowledged recent positive feedback sent the Board from a 

parent regarding Mr Matthew Sharp as an outstanding role model as Coach of the 
MCC U14 School Rugby Union. 


